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Friday 20th  October 2023 

 
Year R and 1 Educational Visit 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
 
We have an exciting opportunity for Years R and 1 to experience an opera performance of the well-known 
story ‘Peace at Last’ by Jill Murphy on Friday 3rd November 2023. The performers will deliver an engaging 
and fun introduction to musical drama in two separate performances:  
 
Year R in the morning:   10.00- 10.45 
Year 1 in the afternoon:   1.30 – 2.15 
 
This is a free educational visit for your child to enjoy. Please remember to check you have given consent for 
your child to meet with external visitors in school for events like this. This is done through the Arbor App. 
 

PEACE AT LAST  
Mr Bear is desperately trying to get some sleep but is kept awake by the varying sounds of the night: Mrs 

Bear snoring, Baby Bear playing, a dripping tap, a clock ticking, an owl hooting…will he EVER get any 
rest?! 

Peace at Last is an opera for 3-5-year-olds, based on Jill Murphy’s enduringly popular picture book, with 
music by Joanna Lee and words by Robin Norton Hale.  

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA 


